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Bedok South Secondary School - Infocomm Club CCA

On 17 May 2023, as part of the Library Programme, six members from the Infocomm Club of Bedok
South Secondary School facilitated an exciting Game Development Workshop using Scratch., as part
of the monthly Library Programme.

About thirty participants from the lower secondary classes had loads of fun at the interactive session
as they coded and watched their cat sprite come alive.

Leveraging the skills gathered from various training sessions, the Infocomm members showed great
resourcefulness and initiative as they conceptualised, planned and developed the workshop
programme with minimum guidance from the teachers.

“Some unexpected challenges cropped up during the session, but we managed to address them on
the spot and did not allow them to impact the session,” shared one Infocomm club member.

Not only were the Infocomm Club members great mentors to their junior peers, but they also
succeeded in igniting the participants’ interest in coding and game development.



